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Advertsing signage that is allowed for any company should be allowed for cannabis 
and 
I do believe it should be left to the towns to decide what they like or don’t like zoning,
size, illumination etc. ocp does not need to be involved. Also stop with the stigma. Let
businesses decide what they want for graphics 
Thank you 


